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To Members of the Executive Board 

Democratic Services 
Civic Hall 
Leeds   LS1 1UR 
 
Contact: Ian Walton 
Tel: (0113) 2474350 
Fax: (0113) 3951599 
Email: ian.walton@leeds.gov.uk 

Our Ref: A61/ISW 
Your Ref:  
10th February 2010 

 
Dear Councillor 
 
EXECUTIVE BOARD – 12th February 2010 – Item 6(b) 
 
Item 6(b) on the Executive Board agenda for this week refers to the Capital Programme 
Update 2009-2014. I have today been provided with pages which include revisions to the 
recommendations as contained in the report which was issued with the agenda. The pages 
containing the revised recommendations are attached to this letter. I would be grateful if you 
could replace the previous pages numbered 267 and 268 in the budget reports pack with the 
attached.    
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ian Walton 
Principal Governance Officer 


